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Dear

Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000

Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.
Request

How many babies have had appointments cancelled for attendance at the Neo Natal clinic at Russell's
Hall Hospital for the period of 23rd September 2024 to 24th February 2025, which resulted in a delay
in treatment.

Response

The total number of cancelled appointments for the time period was 174.

A report cannot be run to find out if there was a delay in treatment due to an appointment being
cancelled. A search of individual patient records would be needed and this which is exempt under
Section 40 (Personal Information) of the Freedom of Information Act.

If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager
of the Trust.

Information Governance Manager
Trust Headquarters

Russell’'s Hall Hospital

Dudley

West Midlands

DY1 2HQ

Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net

Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to
the Information Commissioners Office at.

Information Commissioners Office
Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

Cheshire

SK9 5AF
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If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Freedom of Information Team
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust
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